
   Cañon City Geology Club
General Meeting 

November 14th 2022

6:00 PM Business Meeting     
 Call to order and welcome - President Steve Stultz 

 Meeting Covid Guidelines * Chairs – wipe down your chairs after the meeting.            
Mask – Officially, if you’re not vaccinated, wear a mask.

 Recognize New Members and Guests –  
 Treasurer’s Report – General checking $5,218.06, New Hope checking $1,035.75, Club Savings 

$2,725.41, Scholarship Fund $3,212.13. (total savings $5.937.24) Total Assets $12,191.35, 
Memberships;264 at the end of Oct

 Presidents Report – Steve - Christmas
 Scholarship Committee 
 Field Trip/Class Committee – Greg -  Nov 12h Tungstun quarry.
 Programs – Bill 
 Publicity – Verna 
 Trivia – Phil 
 Silent Auction -  Highlights
 Announcements 

Auctions items every meeting, make bids prior to program, auction ends right before 
program begins. Please pay and pick up item(s) before the end of the meeting. This will be
the final auction for 2022 since there will be no silent auction at the Christmas Potluck. It 
will largely determine the amount of money available for the 2023-2024 Scholarship 
award(s) next year. 
2 pieces from the auction  tonight - Remember the rock-hound in your life with Christmas 
coming soon. The first piece is a very nice Selenite Desert Rose Cluster. Similar items    
like this one can retail for over $100.   The second featured piece is a Mexican Onyx 
pedestal stand. It is about 34” tall and weighs around 50 pounds. The top rotates on a 
brass bearing. It would make a nice plant stand or a stand to feature your geologic 
treasures. Similar items like this can retail for several hundred dollars!

  If you haven’t already done so, we are now accepting CCGC membership renewals for 2023, if 
you aren’t sure whether you’ve renewed or not, please send a note to our treasurer, Ann 
Eulert, aheeulert@yahoo.com, or reply to this message.

 CCGC T-Shirts, Patches & Decals available at the back table. Also; Name tags/Lanyards
 Next Meeting – December12th 2022 – Holiday party. Volunteers are needed for set up and clean 

up. Please see list for what food to bring based on the first letter of your last name. Also bring a
wrapped gift, value approximately $10 – no more than $25.

 Sign up to bring snacks for upcoming meetings in 2023
 Adjournment – Coffee & Snack break

7:00 PM Program:    Bob Carmein discussing and presenting; Cripple Creek Eye Candy. 
Most mineral collectors don’t think of the Victor-Cripple Creek mining district as a source of 
aesthetic specimens.  But over 120 minerals are known from the area, and some of them are
quite attractive—they might even be called “eye candy”. Bob  has photographed some of the
best extant specimens from his own and other collections that illustrate why he thinks of 
Cripple Creek as more than just a fabulous gold producer.  
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